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April 10, 2003

TO THE PRESIDENT AND MEMBERS OF THE
COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PHILADELPHIA:

I am returning to you unsigned Bill Number 020647.  I understand the perceived unfairness this legislation
seeks to correct.  However, I have substantial concerns regarding the legality of this measure.  Therefore, I have
chosen to return it without my signature.

Respectfully submitted,

John F. Street, Esquire
Mayor, City of Philadelphia
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